
 

 

Strategic Planning and Resource Council 

Executive Committee Meeting 

July 24, 2015 
 

Members present: Tammy Rogers (Chair), Ben Rowley, Colin Stanton, Zach Carter 

Rogers called the meeting to order at 10:10 am. 

Minutes from the June 26, 2015 SPARC meeting were approved. Minutes will be posted to the website. 

Members agreed to cancel August meetings for SBAC & SPC due to the overlap with the Strategic 

Planning Task Force (SPTF) retreat on August 10 & 11. Rogers will however, send the cash report to 

SBAC. 

Rogers received a request from the Office of Diversity to speak with the SPARC committee about 

initiatives for underrepresented populations. Members agreed that it would be more fitting to have the 

speaker meet with the SPTF. 

Rogers discussed progress on the action items for the SPARC annual report. 

Rogers shared data on retention and graduation rates. Discussion followed. 

The meeting adjourned at 11:15 am 

Respectfully submitted, 

Suzanne Massey 


